[NAME]
[ADDRESS]
 
[DATE], 2022
 
Office of the Premier
307 Legislature Building
10800 - 97 Avenue
Edmonton AB T5K 2B6
Email: premier@gov.ab.ca
 
cc:        	Minister of Education
              	Office of the Minister
              	228 Legislature Building
               10800-97 Avenue
              	Edmonton, AB T5K 2B6
              	Email: education.minister@gov.ab.ca
 
Dear Premier Kenney:
 
Re: K-6 Draft Curriculum
 
I am writing to you today to join the tens of thousands of voices who have been asking you to please stop the implementation of this Kindergarten to Grade Six curriculum.
 
I know that you have heard from the Alberta School Councils Association, school boards, and tens of thousands of teachers who say that this curriculum that you have set to begin its implementation in September of 2022 will be HARMFUL to our kids.
https://calgary.ctvnews.ca/this-has-to-be-a-joke-teacher-from-working-group-for-k-6-curriculum-speaks-out-1.5697942
https://www.fortmcmurraytoday.com/news/local-news/fort-mcmurray-teachers-who-reviewed-draft-k-6-curriculum-say-feedback-was-ignored
 
Why are you not listening?
 
I know you have "paused" its full implementation and have made some changes; however, the experts telling you that this is not enough are loud and clear. 
 
As a voter and a parent - I am asking you to please stop this horrible draft curriculum from being placed in front of our kids.
 
I agree that curriculums must be updated and improved. I also understand that a 2018 draft was created (with input by thousands of educators and curriculum experts) and it was NOT loudly opposed as this one was. Why would you not implement that 2018 draft instead of this flawed version?
 
Many Albertans will be doing a family-friendly DITCH THE DRAFT protest province-wide this coming Saturday, April 2nd. Please listen to the voices who are gathering and asking you to listen to us.
 
Please show your province you care for the education of our kids and DITCH THE DRAFT.
 
Signed,
 
[NAME]
EMAIL:
PHONE:
 
 


